
  

 
 
 
IASB Liaison December Talking Points  
 
 
Below are the IASB Liaison talking points for December.  
 
   

1. Thank you to those of you who attended the Joint Annual Conference! Please 
take some time with the full board to share what you learned and what your 
district might begin to implement based on these learnings.  

 
2. If you have a success story you’d like to share with others, watch for the Request 

for Proposals to Present at the 2025 Joint Annual Conference, which will be 
posted in December.  

 
3. As the election season approaches, IASB will continue to offer webinars on 

various election topics. There is also an archived section in case you missed 
something. This information can be found here.  

 
Please reach out if there is anything I can do to assist you and your board. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Katie Bulava 
Director, Outreach & Training 
Illinois Association of School Boards 
(217) 528-9688, ext. 1124 
www.iasb.com 
 

https://www.iasb.com/conference-training-and-events/training/online-learning/archived-webinars/
http://www.iasb.com/

